
For Further information  
please do not hesitate to contact: 

Project Manager: Matthew Farah 

Phone: (02) 9952 8210 

Email: MFarah@ryde.nsw.gov.au 

Dear resident / business owner 

We would like to inform you of the upcoming 
upgrade at Kings Park, Denistone East. 

The City Of Ryde is committed to ensuring that 
all families have access to safe, accessible and 
high quality open spaces. As part of our 
Passive Parks Expansion and Improvement 
program in 2019/20, Council would like to 
inform you of the creation of a new open space 
in Kings Park. 

The upgrade will include the construction of 
multiple play areas, installation of new play 
equipment, construction of a full length 
basketball court and establishment of  an 
amenities building. 

Please see over page for more details. 

Timing of works  

Start of construction 
Construction is planned to start in  
early February 2020. 
 
Completion of construction 

Construction is planned to be completed in 
July 2020, weather permitting. 

Changed Conditions 

Kings Park will be closed to the public during 
the works period. Where required, there will 
be traffic controls in place to assist with 
pedestrians access and vehicle movement 
around the park. 

Council thanks you for your patience. 

Kings Park Construction 
Denistone East 
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